ANGELES ELECTRIC CORPORATION

NOTICE OF ELECTRIC SERVICE INTERRUPTION

22 January 2025
(NESI-2025-0125-Brgy. Pampang)

To all our valued AEC customers located at:

e Purok 3, Brgy. Pampang - including portion of Miranda Extn and portion of
Arayat Blvd

e Poinsettia Avenue, Brgy Pampang (i.e. right side going to Friendship
Highway from corner of Miranda Extenson to corner of Taguete
Avenue only) - including Maganda Hotel, Kims Mall and Motherland Hotel
and Resorts Inc

o Poinsettia Avenue, Brgy Pampang (i.e. left side going to Friendship
Highway from corner of Miranda Extenson to corner of Frienshiip
Highway) - including SMDC Now Residence

e Forest Park Homes North, Brgy. Pampang

Sir/Madam:;

This is to inform you that there will be an interruption of electric service in your
area on 25 January 2025, Saturday, from 5:00 AM to about 10:00 AM.:

PURPOSE:
Pole and line rehabilitation works along Poinsettia Avenue., Brgy. Pampang
affected by the DPWH road widening project
NOTE:
1. The said interruption may be postponed without need of prior notice.
2. Please consider our lines as always energized, as we shall be putting them back in
service upon expiry of the aforementioned schedule or even earlier without any prior

notice.

Please bear with us as we are doing this to further improve our electric service.

Very truly yourE,

Engr. David S. Praza
Sr. Manager — Line Operations, Maintenance and Construction



